
 
 
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY   CIRCULAR MEMORANDUM # PS:20/68 

 
FROM: Permanent Secretary 
  Public Service Ministry     
          
TO:  Permanent Secretary         SUBJECT  
  Ministry of Health and    MEDEX TO BE ON-CALL 
  Regional Executive Officers   
 
DATE:  November 1, 2004 
 
 
Information reaching this Ministry indicates that some Medex are not working on-call 

when required to do so. 

 
2.  Since the institution of the Medex Programme, Medex who are required to perform 

duties in the absence of a Medical Officer or at anytime thereafter are expected to be on-

call and should therefore respond favourably when required to do so. 

 
3.  Please bring this Circular Memorandum to the attention of the relevant personnel in 

your Ministry/Departments/Regions     

 

 
…………………………… 
DR. N. K. GOPAUL 
PERMANENT SECRETARY  
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY  
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